
gifts  
memorials 

In Memory of Gary Wright 
 

Given by: 
 

The Wright Family - Janet, Garron & William 

Music Fund 

Received February 6, 2022 

 

In Memory of Frank Surratt 
 

Given by: 
 

Judy & Sig Huitt 

Boy Scouts 

 

Lynne Watkins 

Boy Scouts 

 

Cindy & Neal Barber 

Boy Scouts 

 

Kenny Meetze 

Boy Scouts 
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Received February 6, 2022 

In Memory of Frank Surratt 
 

Given by: 
 

Elizabeth & Steve Arnall and Hal Anderson 

Boy Scouts 


